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KWAZULU-NATAL LEGISLATURE TO HOST A HIGH-POWERED DELEGATION 

FROM ESWATINI PARLIAMENT THIS WEEK 

 

The KwaZulu-Natal Legislature, under the leadership of Speaker Honourable 

Nontembeko Boyce, will be hosting eSwatini Parliament on a two-day visit. The two 

institutions will share parliamentary best practices under the auspices of the 

Commonwealth Parliamentary Association (CPA) that they are both members of. 

 

The high-level delegation will comprise members of the Senate, the Deputy Speaker 

as well as members of Parliament and it will be in the province from the 4th of 

September to the 5th of September 2025. 

 

The session is part of the resolutions adopted during CPA’s last session held in New 

South Wales, Australia last year under the theme ‘Engage, empower, sustain: charting 

the course for resilient democracy’. The engagements between KwaZulu-Natal 

Legislature and eSwatini Parliament are therefore designed to serve as a platform for 

sharing best practices in legislative governance and operations.  

 

All formal sessions will take place at the legislature in Pietermaritzburg, and they will 

commence at 8am. For media enquiries contact Mr Bongani Tembe on 0823272600  
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